
Thursday 26th January 2023

Dear Reception Families,

Re: Reception Maths Coffee Morning

We are delighted to invite you to Reception’s Maths Coffee Morning on Tuesday
31st January 2023 between 9.10am - 9.30am.

We will share some of the strategies that we use in school to teach mathematics
in Reception, and will provide you with ideas for games and activities that you can
enjoy with your child at home.

We look forward to seeing you all there.

Best wishes,

Joanna Ichim

Federation Early Years Leader and Assistant Headteacher


